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14th September 1979

TO MEMBERS OF ARCIC WHO COULD NOT ATTEND THE RECENT VENICE
MEETING OR WHO LEFT EARLY

With this letter you will find the following enchsed:
ARCIC 204/A and B Two papers by Bishop Butler circulated
at the beginning of the Venice meeting in response
to ARCIC 204
ARCIC 209 Minutes of the Venice meeting

ARCIC 210 A note by Henry Chadwick prepared during
the meeting

ARCIC 211 Final drafts from the three Sub-Commissions:

Petrine Texts 2
Ius Divinum 3

Jurisdiction 2
Infallibility 3 and its Supplement

ARCIC 212 Summary of discussion between ARCIC and
Bishop Howe on a future Commission

There will be a Sub-Commission meeting in England from
tea time on Monday, 7th January until after breakfast on
Friday, 11th January 1980 at Wychcroft, Nr. Redhill, Surrey.
All members are invited. (See Minutes p.35).

COULD YOU PLEASE LET ME KNOW WHETHER YOU WILL BE ABLE
TO ATTEND THIS MEETING.

Its purpose will be primarily to work on the Theological
Introduction to the Final Report on the basis of Fr.Yarnold's
position paper (ARCIC 205).

If I hear you are able to attend, I shall write to you
with further details,

e

CHRISTOPHER HILL




